
Important information 
for pilots

Working in partnership with

General Aviation Reporting

There is now a new method of submitting General Aviation Reports 
(GAR) for pilots and their representatives on their journeys to and 
from the UK. 

Pilots can now submit GARs using an online system that is 
available at www.aopa.co.uk. They will be automatically distributed 
to Border Force and the Police through this system as appropriate.

 
For more information go to: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/general-aviation-
operators-and-pilots-notification-of-flights

Or email Border Force at: 
BorderForceGA@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

Please remember the aircraft commander has a legal 
responsibility for all persons and goods carried.!


